
CHURCH INFORMATION 

1606 Norma St., State College, PA 16801; (814) 234-2039 
www.universitymennonite.org 

Pastor: Kate Heinzel 

Submissions for bulletin: bulletin@universitymennonite.org 
Deadline for bulletin inclusion: Thursday end of day 

Staff and volunteer leadership  

Pastor: Kate Heinzel, kate@universitymennonite.org   717-606-2909 

Worship coordinator:  

    Ben Wideman, ben.wideman@gmail.com   215-859-0037 

Elders: 

  Laura Litwiller, 1978lauraashley@gmail.com  717-543-3419 

  Doug Yoder, dv83yoder@gmail.com   814-933-6896 

  Faith King, faithyk33@gmail.com   814-571-5666 

Cong. chair: Cathy Bresee, cbs4@psu.edu  814-933-8005 

Asst. chair: Terry Yoder, tkyoder93@gmail.com    814-321-4964 

Treasurer: Jim Rosenberger, jlrosenberger@gmail.com   814-234-2167 

University Mennonite Church's safe-child policy demonstrates our 
commitment to the physical safety and the spiritual growth of all our 
children and youth, ages birth to 18, as well as to our volunteers who care 
for them. The complete policy is posted in the lobby entrances and in the 
nursery room.  

Our church maintains a Google Group email list to keep members 
informed about prayer requests and happenings in the community. Join 
the email list by sending an email to:  
 university-mennonite-sharing-list+subscribe@googlegroups.com 

Missed worship? Our church services are being recorded and published on 
our website at: http://www.universitymennonite.org/worship-service-
recordings-current/  

Church Wi-Fi information – Connect to umc, password mennosimons 

Sunday Worship 

October 2, 2022, 10 am 
(in-person and Zoom)  
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ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Welcome – Ben Wideman 

Prelude 

Call to worship – Ben Wideman 

Lighting the peace lamp 

Singing – Meredith Wideman 
  HWB 580 My life flows on 
  STJ 44 The love of God 

Voices of the congregation – Hope Brubaker 
   Where do you see a signpost of God in our world today? 

Children’s time – Jess McCormick 

Scripture reading – Genesis 3:2-7, 19:23-26 

Sermon – Marvin Hall 
    Hymn (recording) Trust and Obey 

Sermon response  - Mike Bratt 

Sharing time – Doug Yoder  

Sharing response 

We bring our whole selves to worship and sharing time - our joys, 
concerns, worries, hopes, needs. Each piece is a stone - a cairn, a 
signpost, is built not from one stone, but from a community of stones, 
just as we are a community when we come honestly as we are, before 
God and one another. During the sharing response, please come 
forward and place a stone on our cairn. 

Announcements/birthdays/introduction of visitors 

Benediction - Seeds 777 from Voices Together 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

Masking protocol – Centre County is currently in the low community 
transmission level for COVID-19 and masks are optional for attendance in 
church.  

Remember to pray for pastor Kate as she travels the Way of St. Francis in 
Italy. 

UMC pictures - There is a bulletin board with pictures and names of people 
in our community in the foyer of the church building. We would like to 
update the pictures. As children grow, people age, new people arrive, and 
attendees are spread across the globe, our photo board helps us recognize 
each other and build community. If you would like to submit an updated 
photo, we will make sure it gets added to the board. Digital photos can be 

sent to meredith.wideman@gmail.com or texted to 626-808-2306 
(Meredith's cell number), and we will print them and add them to the 
board. Printed photos can be placed in Carolyn Brubaker's church mailbox in 
the foyer. Please list the names of those in the photo. 

Volunteering at UMC - Ready to give worship leading a try? Have a good 
message to share with our children? We welcome any regular attender to 
help provide leadership on Sunday mornings. Ben and Kate can help you 
learn how to navigate hybrid worship. Sign up online at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0e4daeae28a0ff2-2022. We work as 
a body with many members, learn as a body, offer grace and love to one 
another as the body of Christ. Join us!  

Need help? We are a community with talents, tools, and a willingness to 
serve each other. If you need help - gathering groceries, yard work, etc., let 
Kate know. There are some here who might be able to lend a hand. 

Your offerings support UMC – Remember to support UMC with your 
financial gifts. Offering baskets are by the doors to the sanctuary or you can 
make your offering the following ways: 

• Mail a check to the church to the attention of our treasurer, 1606 
Norma Street, State College PA, 16801 

• Donate on the church website at 
http://www.universitymennonite.org/donate 

• Set up an automatic payment with your bank (bill pay service) 

• Use a service like Zelle https://www.zellepay.com/ 
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